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Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
 

Foundation Curve Theatre Trip 
Wednesday 11th December 2024 

 

We are delighted to be able to invite your child to see the Curve’s Christmas Show; Pirates Love Underpants at 
the Curve Theatre, Leicester on Wednesday 11th December 2024. This is an enrichment trip for all of 
Foundation children and we are so pleased that we can give them the opportunity to see some live theatre.  
 
‘Pirates Love Underpants’ tells the story of a swashbuckling party of pirates on their quest to find the fabled 
Pants of Gold for the Captain’s Treasure chest! 
 
We will leave immediately after the register in the morning and will arrive back at school in the afternoon. 
Children will be expected to wear normal school uniform and sensible shoes. Your child will also need to bring 
a packed lunch and drink bottle for the day (lunch will be eaten in the classroom after the trip). If your child 
is entitled to a free school meal, a packed lunch can be ordered from the school kitchen in advance. Please 
contact the school office.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £18.50 per child. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium/Free 
School Meals, the reduced cost will be £9.25.  
 
To check your eligibility for Pupil Premium, please call Leicestershire County Hall on (0116) 305 5417 or apply 
on-line by clicking on the following link: Free School Meals (servelec-synergy.com). There are NO FORMS to 
complete ALL you need is your National Insurance Number to hand, and you will be informed of your eligibility 
immediately. Please inform the school office of the outcome.  
 
We hope that you agree how exciting it will be for the children to have this experience. To confirm you would 
like your child to go on the trip and to make a payment please visit our online payment and booking platform 
– ParentPay – https://www.parentpay.com/. A ParentPay activation letter has been sent home with your 
child’s log in details.  
 
We will require consent / payment by Tuesday 8th October 2024. Please note if insufficient contributions are 
received, the trip may have to be cancelled.  
 
If you have any questions concerning the trip, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Divers, Ms Bradshaw, Mrs Pryor and Mrs Sherrard 

https://leicestershire.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/Synergy/Enquiries/Citizen/FreeSchoolMeals.aspx
https://www.parentpay.com/

